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This Week at Wheatfield 

A special well done to all of our Year 6 children who have been taking their SATs (national tests) this week. 

Without exception, every child handled the week with a calm exterior and a determined spirit – all the staff 

involved were incredibly proud of their fantastic attitude and efforts!  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Football News 

Last week, the football squad were 

in action again playing two fixtures 

against local rivals Meadowbrook. 

Although we started slowly, we weathered the 

storm before Ben T started to find his range and 

scored four goals. Matthew scored the fifth in our 

5-1 victory.  

The second game was a closer contest but again 

we ran out winners (3-0) with a goal from Lucas 

and another two from Ben – his 30th and 31st of 

the season! It was another great squad 

performance with all 15 involved. A special 

mention to Yusuf who deputised for the injured 

Reuben in goal. He made some excellent saves in 

both matches.  

The two wins put Wheatfield top of the Bradley 

Stoke League and we may well have clinched the 

title dependent on us avoiding defeat in our last 

match should it take place! A fantastic effort over 

15 matches and a long season. Well done boys! 

 

Family Running Club – Join Us! 

Our family running club (hosted by Mr 

Winterburn) met for the first time last Friday. 

Thank you to everyone who turned up to run a 

couple of laps of Little Stoke Park (each at their 

own pace).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The club will continue to meet at Little Stoke Park 

every Friday at 4.15pm. This is intended to be an 

informal, drop-in event – we hope that many 

people will choose to come every week but if you 

simply fancy coming as a one-off then please do.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Lydia, Mehr and Amani who 

made and sold a variety of items (including pencil 

cases) to raise money for Cancer Research UK and 

the school. Their efforts raised £32.15!  

Sports Day – CHANGE OF DATE 

We thought we had done so well getting the 

sports day dates published last week. 

Unfortunately, there was a clash with Year 6 

transition days so we have had to swap the days. 

The revised dates are: 
 

Junior Sports Day – Tuesday 18th June 

Infant Sports Day – Wednesday 19th June 
 

Both events will run on a morning (roughly 9.00 – 

12.00). We hope that lots of you can lend your 

support. If you can help with refreshments please 

contact the PTA: pta@wheatfieldprimary.com  
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Dates for Terms 5 & 6  (new dates are highlighted) 
 

Date Event 

w/b Monday 20th May Arts Week in school 

Tuesday 21st May @ 6.00pm RSE workshop for families  

Friday 24th May Term 5 ends 

Monday 3rd June Term 6 begins 

Tuesday 11th June @ 6.30pm Meeting for new Reception families (September 2019 intake) 

Tuesday 18th June (9 – 12) Junior sports day (Years 3 – 6) – all families welcome to attend 

Wednesday 19th June (9 – 12) Infant sports day (Rec, Y1 & Y2) – all families welcome to attend 

 

This Week’s Awards 

This term we are focusing on the value of ‘resonsibility’.  
 

 Values Achievosaur   Values Achievosaur 

RM Jessica Maisie  RC Shanaya Milen 

1B Ryan Hadassah  1E Kabir Olivia 

2M Bonnie Callum  2CM Lope Olivia 

3G Megan Amelia  3D Medhansh Jessica 

4M Henry Petra  4GM Elena Grace 

5B Kacper Ianthe  5M Chloe Zarmina 

6B Everyone! Everyone!  6W Everyone! Everyone! 

 

Asda Green Tokens 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that if you visit Asda Cribbs Causeway 

then you can drop a green token in the slot for 

Wheatfield. Please encourage friends, family and 

neighbours to do the same.  

Voting is open until 30th June. First prize is £500 

(with a second prize of £200). Any funds we gain 

will go towards our 20th Anniversary playground 

fund.  Thanks for your support.  

 

Parent Survey 2019 

So far 56 people have taken part in our parent 

survey – a small proportion of the 318 families 

with children at Wheatfield. 
 

The survey can be completed in a couple of 

minutes so please follow this link to take part: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CWW2KGT 
 

If you’re happy with the school, please take the 

time to let us know.  

 

Lost Property – help! 

We’re looking for a couple of volunteers who 

could sort through our lost property and then put 

it on display each Friday after school (or most 

Fridays). You would need to be available from 

around 3.15pm each week until roughly 3.45pm. 

It would be great if we could get on top of this and 

find homes for the many items which have piled 

up.  

Quiz Night 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Quiz 

Night last Friday. Mr Woodworth did a fine job of 

compering the event and The Friends made sure 

everything had that special touch! It looks like the 

event raised over £500 for the school.  
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